

WWW.COHASSETCONSERVATIONTRUST.ORG

Dear Friend,

Conserving the land is only the first step and the first investment. Preserving the land is the ongoing commitment in money and effort. Trails must be cleared, marked and maintained; fields mown; and shorelines, marshes and wooded areas cleared of jetsom and human debris.

While volunteers make a huge contribution, some of the stewardship must be contracted out. Every year the Trust invests in maintaining our properties so they are safe and beautiful for those who visit. The cost of good stewardship is steep.

This Fall, the Trust will focus its efforts on the Great Brewster Woods by clearing paths, remarking trails, and developing trail maps.



Volunteers at the 2009 Earth Day Cleanup

We know times are tough, but even a small donation makes a difference. Please help us preserve these special places by visiting www.cohassetconservationtrust.org and making a donation.

Thank you,

Juborah Shadd

Deborah Shadd, President Cohasset Conservation Trust



Cohasset Conservation Trust, Inc. PO Box 314 Cohasset MA 02025

NONPROFIT US POSTAGE PAID COHASSET MA PERMIT #7